
CCCC meeting on 28th Jan at 4 pm in CC: 
 

In this meeting we need to decide what additional software is to be 

purchased this financial year. The departments CCCC members are requested 

to collect all the relevant details for discussing each case. 

 

Clarifications sought in the last CCCC meeting from department 

coordinators, regarding some of the proposed software to be purchased 

should also be presented in this meeting 

 


